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11/02/2022 

 

Planning Board Members: 

 

I have reviewed the response to comments from Peter Ogren dated October 17th 2022 in regards 

to the proposed sub-division known as Vallis Way. I have also reviewed the comments from Linden 

Engineering dated October 26th 2022. As the town engineer, all my comments have been addressed, 

under the following explanations / understandings: 

1. National Grid does not see a feasible way to supply gas to this sub division. 

2. The stormceptor should be moved to the side of the road to prevent multiple inflows 

and is able to handle a 100 year rain event. 

3. There is no objection to using HDPE perforated pipe in the infiltration run, as long as 

all other pipe in the drainage system is RCP, as called for on the plan.  

4.  The town engineer, in conjunction with Linden Engineering, should be onsite for final 

inspection of all infiltration systems. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Patrick McAlpine PE 

Town Engineer 

Lynnfield DPW   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


